
FALL	TOUR	TO	THE	BEACH!	
October	6-7	

	
The	Fall	tour	is	planned	for	the	first	weekend	in	October.		It	will	depart	from	Salem	
with	the	destination	being	Lincoln	City.	
	
The	tour	is	designed	so	it	can	be	done	as	a	one-day	tour	or	an	overnighter.			
Departure	is	planned	for	9	am	with	arrival	in	Lincoln	City	by	1pm.		I	have	found	
some	cool	back	roads	to	the	coast,	which	are	new	to	me,	so	should	be	a	good	drive.		
We	will	have	lunch	at	the	Dory	Cove	(GREAT	fish	and	chips!).		After	lunch,	we	will	
tour	the	local	county	museum	to	learn	about	the	local	history.			
	
This	will	allow	us	to	check	in	at	the	Surftides	Oceanfront	Motel	around	3pm.		You	
can	enjoy	a	long	beach	walk	or	their	pool	prior	to	Happy	Hour	and	dinner	at	a	yet	to	
be	determined	restaurant.		
	
I	only	blocked	10	rooms,	as	I	have	to	‘guarantee’	80%.		Hence,	I	would	suggest	if	you	
are	leaning	towards	going,	call	and	make	your	reservations	NOW	and	cancel	if	you	
can	not	go.			If	we	blow	through	the	room	guarantee,	you	still	should	be	able	to	get	a	
room	there,	or	at	a	nearby	motel.	
	
WARNING:	The	first	7	motels	I	called	were	ALREADY	COMPLETELY	FULL	for	the	
weekend	of	Oct.	6	and	I	called	in	mid-January!			Snooze,	lose.	
	
Please	drop	me	a	note	if	you	sign	up.		I	can	give	the	restaurants	a	head’s	up.			
	
Tom	McGirr,	503-983-3656	or	tomsredafla@gmail.com	
	


